
From: Feridson Hong 

Sent: 08 July 2021 12:41 

To: Tony Young 

Subject: RE: Planning and advertisement consent applications - 2020/5797/P & 2021/0019/A - 66 

Chalk Farm Road 

Dear Mr. Young, 

Thank you for your latest comments and apologies for the delay in this response. 

I have since reviewed your suggestions, taken them on board and attached: 

- The brochure for the perforated shutter that we’re planning to install, replacing solid 
shutter 

- The proposed reduction of the existing roof top edge protection so it is not visible 
even from the opposite street, yet enabling maintenance works to be undertaken 
safely at all times. The mock eye level view was taken from the opposite street. 

I hope the proposal above is in accordance with your suggestions and thank you in advance 

for your kind consideration. I look forward to your response so the works can be confirmed 

and completed on site at the soonest. 

If you require further clarifications, please do not hesitate in contacting me. 

Kind Regards, 

Feridson Hong BA(Hons) M.Arch  
Architectural Designer/ Project Manager   |   DB3 Architecture  
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